Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 8:33 AM

To: '‘Mansour Sepehr’

Cc: '‘Albert M. Cohen’; jkortum@archernoris.com
Subject: ROO0458 RE: Glovatorium

Mansour,

Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO0458 is extended to August 15, 2009.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791

Fax: 510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 4:32 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'Albert M. Cohen'; jkortum@archernoris.com
Subject: Glovatorium

Dear Jerry:

As you know, we are still running extended pilot tests at the Glovatorium per your directive. The test will be concluded
on August 1, 2009. The report on operation of the pilot test and drilling additional borings and installation of additional
MPE wells is due on August 4, 2009. Due to the extended duration of pilot test, (will run 6 weeks more than the
scheduled time), SOMA is requesting a 2-weeks extension for submittal of the report. As such, the report will be
submitted to the Alameda County no later than August 15, 2009. Your consideration in this matter is highly appreciated.
Thanks

Mansour Sepehr



